JACK KENT COOKE

FOUNDATION

Dear William T. Scroggins,

Congratulations! I write to share the exciting news that Mount San Antonio College has a 2020 **Cooke Foundation Undergraduate Transfer Scholar**. The following student has been selected as a Cooke Scholar this year:

Hoang Tran

Fifty scholars were selected this year to receive the award nationwide. Recipients receive up to \$40,000 per year to help cover the cost of educational expenses such as tuition, living expenses, books, and required fees as they complete their bachelor's degree. Additionally, Cooke Scholars are eligible to apply for up to \$75,000 of funding toward graduate school.

Please see our press release here for a full list of finalists by institution.

Next steps:

The student named above has been informed of their award thanks to a Campus Representative on your campus. We would like to recognize Teresa Pham, your Campus Representative, who has worked to promote and guide students through the Undergraduate Transfer Scholarship application this year and has been invaluable to our selection process.

Please use the attachments in the links below in your publicity statements and celebration of your Cooke Scholar:

- Certificate template. This file is a fillable-PDF document that you can customize with student, community college, and college president names. There is also a space for the president's signature.
- Press release language. This press release template can be customized with the student's name and school information. We encourage you to

share this good news with your campus, local and regional community. Please forward this to the appropriate media or public relations contact at your school. If you or your school have any questions, please reach out to our media contact, Jenna Schuette Talbot of Whiteboard Advisors at 760–390–6978 or jenna@whiteboardadvisors.com.

• Script for formal recognition. Should your campus choose to have an awards ceremony or event to recognize a Cooke Scholar, we have provided you with some language that can be used.

Thank you for joining us in recognizing the invaluable role your Campus Representative played in ensuring a Cooke Scholar was selected at Mount San Antonio College. We would not be able to award our scholarships to deserving and talented students without your community's support.

Sincerely,

Alan Royal

Alan Rayal

Senior Program Manager of Outreach and Partnerships

Jack Kent Cooke Foundation

Jack Kent Cooke Foundation 44325 Woodridge Parkway Lansdowne, VA 20176

www.jkcf.org